

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 2 SATS

During the month of May, pupils in Year 2 will be completing the end of Key Stage One tests. Pupils will sit 4 short assessments: Reading Paper 1, Reading Paper 2, Maths Reasoning and Maths Arithmetic. The tests will be timetabled throughout the month and will be completed in small groups or 1-2-1, either with myself or Mrs Kidd. It is important that all pupils are in school every day to ensure they complete these assessments to the best of their abilities.

The children are aware that they will be completing 'special booklets', and you will find that your child will feel excited about it. We do not want make them anxious and therefore, advise you to refer to them in the same way and treat this period just as any other school day.

To ensure that your child is ready for their assessments, we recommend the following:

- get lots of sleep
- eat a healthy breakfast to set them up for the day
- read with an adult every day complete any homework provided
- attend school on time every day

If you have any questions about KS1 assessments, please do not hesitate to ask myself or a member of SLT on the gate in the morning or afternoon.

Kind regards,

Mrs R Obhi